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JHANK HESTER & JANET HESTER
C/O EDWIN B HOLMES ATTORNEY
PO BOX 909

COEUR D’ALENE ID 83816-0909

PROOF ACKNOWLEDGMENT LETTER

RE: PERMIT NO. 96-9104 & 96-9140

Dear Permit Holder:

The department acknowledges receipt of the proof of beneficial use forms submitted
for the above referenced permits. Iam enclosing copies of the preofs you filed. The next
step in the process of developing a water right is for the department to contact you to
schedule a field examination to determine and confirm the use being made of the water, and
that it meets the permitted beneficial uses.

Be advised that Section 42-248, Idaho Code, requires you or the owner of these
water rights to maintain current ownership and address records on file with the
department. Forms to file a change of ownership of a water right and/or a change in the
address of the water right owner are available from any department office.

If you have questions concerning the field examination, please contact the
Northern Regional Office of the department in Coeur d’Alene at (208) 769-1450.

Sincerely,

Dbkt bilron

Deborah J. Gibson
Administrative Assistant
Water Allocation Bureau
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